In your child’s American Studies class we are currently studying the Vietnam War.  This war was the longest in US History and arguably the most psychologically damaging for those who fought there. In order to help students better understand the conditions of war that soldiers faced, we will be watching a large portion of the Academy-Award winning film We Were Soldiers.

The film We Were Soldiers is rated R for violence and language. Because of this, you have the right to opt your child out of this activity. Any student who is opted out will not be penalized and will be given an alternate assignment to make up for the one assigned on the film.

If you wish that your child not participate in this class activity please sign the following form and return it with your child by Thursday, May 5.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me through email (myersz@issaquah.wednet.edu).
Thank you,

Zachary Myers
I do not want my student ______________________________________ to view the film We Were Soldiers in his/her American Studies class. I understand that he/she will be expected to complete alternate assignments in place of those assigned in class associated with the film.

________________________________________

   Parent Signature
